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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Newsletter No 33– 9th June, 2017 

It is with great sadness once again, to start the newsletter with the news of the terrorist attack in London and the loss of life and 

injuries that have occurred. 

We remembered those people affected by holding a minute silence on Tuesday and we will continue to pray for the families 

affected. 

 

Reconciliation and Holy Communion 
Congratulations to the Year 3 children who received the sacrament of Reconciliation on Thursday. 

On Saturday 10
th

 June, 2017, the Y3 children will receive the sacrament of the Eucharist at 10.30 am in Corpus Christi Church, 

Stechford, B33 8UB – please keep them in your prayers. 

If your child (Juniors) can support their friends as part of the school choir, then they should arrive in school uniform to Corpus 

Christi Church by 10.15 am and then be collected from church at approximately 11.45 am. 

 

New Nursery Parents’ Meeting 

This takes place on Thursday 15
th

 June at 2.30 pm in the school hall.  At the meeting, parents will meet staff and find out more 

about the school and opportunities for the children. 

 

Catholic Athletics Tournament – Monday 12
th

 June, 2017 
Good luck to all those children who will be representing the school at the Catholic Sports at Alexander Stadium. 

 

Missing item 

A bright orange, small BMX bike has gone missing from the bike shed.  Please could you contact the school office if you have any 

information about this. 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Martie Brookes, Lexie Davies 

Reception AP Charlie Greene 

Reception KP Kyron Purewal 

Year 1R Katy Kukonki,  Abigail Tembo 

Year 1T Isabelle Murray, Denusun Pirapharan, Scott Saa, Ellie-May Heaney, Lacie-Jai 

Bennett, Lilyrae Hall, Michael Tekie 

Year 2M Ajay James 

Year 2R Luis Valentin Marolicaru 

Year 3H Benisson Kengni Sa’a 

Year 3M Arissa Hussain 

Year 4B Wiktoria Syzmas, Michelle Mukwende, Ayesha Jabeen 

Year 4D Keisha Chirata, Keira Murray, Kiaya Miley, Harriet Talbot Yip, Joseph North 

Year 5D Courtney Denston, Ann-Marie Berry, Maya Khan, Laci Fernandez 

Year 6T Whole class 

Well done everyone! 
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Prayers 

Please pray for the dead and injured in the London terrorist attack. 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

R Baker and staff 
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